
Vancouver Island Dog Fanciers Association 
Posted  April 8, 2020 

To All exhibitors and participants  

 Regarding the upcoming Conformation shows: May 22-24, 2020 at Saanichton Fairgrounds in Saanichton, BC. 

 The Government of Canada, Government of British Columbia, Municipal Governments, plus the provincial Health 
officials, have made a series of ongoing announcements.  This included discouragement of gatherings  more than 50 
people. This is due to the COVD19 issue. 

 In short, the Vancouver Island Dog Fanciers Association All Breed Shows are cancelled.  
  
 Entries and payment were not processed for this event.  

 Thank-you to all who are supportive of the shows and trials (hosted by all clubs).   

Wayne J Davidson 

BC Dog Show Services Ltd 
per Vancouver Island Dog Fanciers Association


